
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Let's Stand Up Against Bullying! 

Dear Parents and Children, 

We are excited to announce that our school will be participating in Anti-Bullying Week. This 
year's theme is "Respect," and we believe it's a crucial message for everyone to understand and 
embrace. 

Bullying can have a significant impact on a child's emotional well-being and academic 
performance. It's important to create a safe and supportive environment where everyone feels 
respected and valued. 

To help spread awareness and promote kindness, we are hosting a poster competition with the 
theme "Respect." All children are encouraged to participate and create a poster that expresses 
their understanding of respect and how it can make a difference in our school community. 

How to Participate: 

Create a poster: Use your creativity to design a poster that visually represents the concept of 
respect. You can use drawings, words, or a combination of both. 

Submit your poster: Please submit your poster to your teacher by Tuesday 5Th November 2024. 

The winning poster will be displayed prominently in our school.  

We encourage you to discuss the importance of respect with your children and to support them 
in creating a positive and inclusive school environment. Together, we can make a difference and 
build a community where everyone feels safe, valued, and respected. 

Thank you for your participation! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs Heater and Ms Lawrence  

 


